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8 February 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

After Half Term, students in year 6 will have a Study Week (Tuesday 19th February - 

Friday 22nd February). During this week the students will follow a different timetable to 

their normal one.  

The week will be full of lessons that will prepare your child for their SATs, they will be 

taught techniques to help them: 

 revise; 

 retain the information; 

 manage their time; 

 key subject information; 

 relax; 

 stay healthy; 

We have arranged for a number of visitors to come in to deliver sessions: 

 Positively Mad Workshop - Revision and remembering techniques; 

 Yoga - Relaxation techniques and gentle exercise; 

 Happy Puzzle Workshop - Team building and problem solving; 

 

On Friday 22nd February your child has yoga and PE. We have therefore decided that 

he/she can attend school (for the entire day) in something suitable for the yoga session 

- jogging bottoms or leggings (not jeans or skirts) and a t-shirt, sweatshirt/hoody and 

trainers. He/she can wear the normal PE kit if they wish. For all the other days they 

must be in their normal school uniform.  

They will also need their PE kit on Wednesday or Thursday (depending on their individual 

timetable). All children will receive their individual timetables on the first Monday back 

after Half Term. I will also send you a copy too. 

We are very much looking forward to the week and hope that your child will find it as 

useful and enjoyable as our students have done previously.  

Have a lovely half term. 

 

Mrs T McGuire 

Head of KS2 
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